Announcement No. 24/2564
Office Closure due to COVID-19 pandemic

In order to comply with the prevention and control measures
announced on December 22, 2021 by the Xi’an Municipal People’s
Government, the Office of the Royal Thai Consulate-General in Xi’an will be
closed and all consular services will be suspended from December 23, 2021
until further notice.

For any cases of emergency, please contact the Office via Email:
thaixian@outlook.com
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